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The children have been thoroughly enjoying our weekly PSHE lesson. They have learnt about 

the importance of listening to each other and sharing their own ideas. This week we talked 

about feelings and how we can manage our emotions. We talked about what makes us feel 

excited, worried, sad and happy.  

The children were very eager to share all the lovely things they do that make them feel happy 

including; picking flowers for Mummy, playing with siblings, cuddling the dog and even coming 

to school.  It is wonderful to see the children gaining confidence in talking in front of their 

peers.  Well done Reception!  
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